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APC international fellows engage in strategic thinking during
wargaming exercise
By Tony Verenna    22 June 2022

 

The Department of Strategic Wargaming, Center for Strategic Leadership, hosted 40
International Fellows for an International Strategic Crisis Negotiation Exercise in Collins Hall.

The Department of Strategic Wargaming, Center for Strategic Leadership,
hosted 40 International Fellows for an International Strategic Crisis
Negotiation Exercise in Collins Hall, June 10.

The International Fellows, who took part, are incoming class of 2023
students and DSW facilitated an experiential wargame during the IF
Academic Preparatory Course.

The ISCNE is an experiential learning event where participants role-play
members of diplomatic teams negotiating a crisis. The International
Fellows, from 38 countries, represented six teams debating issues
happening in the Arctic. The event provided participants a chance to
engage in strategic-level dialog and improve on their English-speaking
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skills. 

Each attendee was given multiple opportunities to speak with their
teammates and to negotiate with their counterparts. The interactions
provided a unique way to practice much needed skills in expressing ideas
in English and working together. DSW also, introduced the IF APC to the
many wargames that are available for students throughout their academic
year. 


